
Dear Oregon House of Representatives, 
 
As a Concerned and voting Oregon citizen, Mom, Teacher, First Responder and Health Advocate this is 
extremely concerning. 
 
At the least, this is an irresponsible, fear-based proposition with little basis in actually reality. 
 
At the most, it is a highly dangerous, fear-based proposition, that will endanger people’s health and their 
medical and personal rights. 
 
There is ample research if one takes the time. Just a few points: 
 
1) HERD IMMUNITY, IN IT’S ORIGINAL CONTEXT, REFERS TO ACQUIRED COMMUNITY IMMUNITY, NOT 
FAKE, TEMPORARY IMMUNITY OF VACCINES.  
 
2) THERE ARE REAL AND VALID QUESTIONS AS TO WHAT IS IN VACCINES and IF THE INGREDIENTS ARE 
HARMFUL TO HUMAN HEALTH. 
 
3) THERE HAS BEEN NO TESTING OF SAFETY ON ACCUMULATIVE EFFECTS OF MULTIPLE VACCINES. THEY 
ARE ONLY TESTED INDIVIDUALLY. 
 
4) THE PHARMESEUTICAL INDUSTRY IS UNDER DEEP SCRUTINY AT THIS TIME.  IGNORANCE, FEAR AND 
MONEY SHOULD NOT MOTIVATE LAWS. 
 
Thank you for your deep consideration, 
 
Kathleen LaFleur-Fleming 
 


